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Christmas Comes 

Twice This Year!

Win up to $2,000!*
Who says there's only one time a year to give gifts? Fire Police City 
County Federal Credit Union is putting you on our nice list! We’re 
giving away a $2,000 prize to one lucky winner, and everyone is eligi-
ble! Refinance an old car or purchase a new one to be entered. Every 
$5,000 gives you one entry. Even though the temperatures are rising, 
our rates are staying as low as 2.44% APR. Treat yourself to a new 
car this summer! Apply online at www.fpccfcu.org *

*$5,000 of new money to the credit union is equal to one (1) entry for a chance to win 
$2,000. Offer valid on purchase or refinance of new or used vehicles for a limited time 
only. The winners will be issued an IRS Form 1099 for the value of the prize. The winners 
may be asked to provide a Form W-9 and should consult a tax advisor regarding prizes 
and applicable taxes. Any and all taxes assessed on the prize shall be the responsibility of 
the winners. In the event of non-compliance with these requirements, the winner may be 
disqualified and an alternate winner selected. The annual percentage rates (APR) listed 
are our best rates. Rates subject to change. Your rate may vary depending on your credit 
score, model year of vehicle, and eligible relationship bonus. Subject to credit approval. 
APR valid July 1 – 31, 2018. 

THU
AUG 2

SLICE OF KNOWLEDGE
Thursday, August 2, 2018
We'll be dishing up tips, advice, and pizza at Pizza Hut on E State St. 
at our Slice of Knowledge to understand budgeting.

TUE
JULY 17

ALLEN COUNTY EMPLOYEE BENEFITS FAIR
Tuesday, July 17, 2018					   
The benefits fair will be hosted at Citizen Square Suite 380, 200 East 
Berry St, Fort Wayne IN 46802 from 7AM to 1PM

WED
JULY 11

RAGER-STIVERSON MEMORIAL SOFTBALL
Wednesday, July 11, 2018					   
We will be at Fort Wayne Turners in support of the Fort Wayne Fire 
and Police Departments in this annual battle of the bats!

OUT AND ABOUT

MORE HARM THAN HELP
Scammers are always finding new ways to get their hands on your personal information. One common ploy 
is the tech support scam. The scammer either calls you or sends a message to your computer telling you 
that a virus or other malware has been detected, often imitating big companies like Microsoft and Apple. 
The scammer then guides you through a way to “fix” your computer. In most cases, the scammers re-
quest for you to give them remote access, which lets them take control of your computer. 

In both cases, the scammer either causes harm to your computer 
by downloading real malware, or goes through and finds your 
personal information. After all the damage has been done, the 
scammers often ask for a payment, trying to get your money and 
credit card numbers. 

The internet can be a very scary and dangerous place. Follow these few 
steps to avoid such scams:
•	 Never answer phone calls from unknown numbers
•	 Never reply to pop-up messages while browsing the internet
•	 If you think something is wrong with your computer take it to a licensed             	
	 repair shop

FRI
AUG 3

TINCAPS KIOSK
Friday, August 3, 2018
Stop by our kiosk at 
the TinCaps baseball 
game on June 8th to 
say hello and root on 
our hometown team!

Main Branch 
3306 North Clinton St 
Fort Wayne, IN 46805

Southeast 
907 East Tillman Rd 

Fort Wayne, IN 46816
Southwest 

6304 West Jefferson Blvd 
Fort Wayne, IN 4680 

New Haven 
104 Lincoln Hwy West 
New Haven, IN 46774

Northeast 
7505 Maplecrest Rd 

Fort Wayne, IN 46835
Northwest 

10123 Lima Rd 
Fort Wayne, IN 46818

OUR LOCATIONS CERTIFICATE 
SPECIALS

19 months at 1.77% APY*

32 months at 2.17% APY*

54 months at 2.57% APY*
*APY = Annual Percentage Yield. Rates valid July 1-30, 2018. 

Rates subject to change without notice. Minimum investment 
$500. Minimum investment for MyCU members just $300. Early 

withdrawal penalty may apply.

EVEN YOUR PIGGY 

BANK NEEDS A BREAK



PEACE OF MIND TRAVEL SAFELY

AN EASY 
SWITCH CHRISTMAS IN JULY

Are you leaving Fort Wayne this 
summer? Let us know ahead of 
time so we can open your card 
for purchases at your destina-
tion. To stay on the safe side, 
you can purchase a Travel Card 
to protect you and your money 
while you’re away. A Travel Card 
allows you to make purchases 
that are not tied to your check-
ing account or other personal 
information. This will protect 
you if you happen to lose your 
wallet or purse, or even fall prey 
to card skimmer scams. Vaca-
tions are supposed to be stress 
free, let us do all the worrying.

This summer we're giving back to our members. 
During the month of July, open a Christmas 
Club, set up direct deposit, and receive a FREE 
gift. 

Avoid the stress of the holiday season with our 
Christmas Club Savings Account. Sit back and 
watch your money grow with an automatic de-
posit. In October, all your 
hard earned savings gets 
transferred right into your 
savings account! Enjoy a 
free gift now, and come 
this holiday season, watch 
your loved ones open 
their gifts.

One of the best parts of summer is the refreshing feel of the ice cold 
breeze from the A/C. With the heat from the sweltering sun, there 
really is no place like home. Are you prepared for when your A/C 
breaks down and the heat moves in? Our Infinity Line of Credit 
will make sure you're ready for anything. 

Some benefits to having a line of credit include: 
•	 Borrow money at a low fixed rate
•	 Low minimum payments
•	 Instant cash, whenever you need it
•	 Use funds for any purpose, again and again

Fire Police City County Federal Credit Union 
can help you beat the heat this summer. Our 
Infinity Line of Credit is a great tool when 
you need that extra cash for household 
repairs, an emergency purchase, and 
anything life throws your way. Fill out 
an application today by visiting our 
website at 	www.fpccfcu.org!

BEAT THE HEAT
Keep those hazard lights off and be prepared for the worst 
this summer. Courtesy Pay is an optional service available 
to checking accounts in good standing. The minimum 
requirements are consistent deposits, no past due loans, and 

maintaining a positive balance for one business 
day every 30 days. With Courtesy Pay, we may 
honor your insufficient funds transactions up 
to $500 and charge our Courtesy Pay fee of 
$30 per transaction.  

If your account is in good standing, Courtesy 
Pay will be added automatically for checks, 
automatic bill payments and other debit 
transactions.  If you would like to include 
debit card transactions, simply contact us! 

This service is great to get you out of any 
troubled situation. Stop in and sign up 

today. We won’t leave you stranded!

2018 SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS
Victoria Pflueger has been awarded $1,000 for the Edward L. Heid-
enreich Memorial scholarship for demonstrating values character-
ized by Ed Heidenreich: scholastic excellence, personal integrity, and 
active participation in service to the school and the community.

Kids grow up fast, and 
sooner than you know, 
they’ll be joining the work-
ing world. Let us help you 
get them ready early. When 
they get their first summer 
job, it may seem hard to 
keep track of paychecks. 
Turn their Kid’s Club into 
a Checking Account. In a 
few easy steps those paper 
checks will be a thing of the 
past as you and your child 
watch their money grow 
with our online banking. 
Stop in at any one of our 6 
locations today!

Kyleigh Armstrong has been awarded $1,000 for the Herbert O. 
Haneline Memorial Scholarship for exemplifying the principles 
demonstrated by Herb Haneline: attitude, academic skills, and active 
participation in school activities and service to the community.


